
TO: Council, Village of Mariemont

FROM: Public Works & Services Committee

DATE: February 10, 2021

SUBJECT: 2021 Mowing Contract

The Public Works & Service Committee met on February 10, 2021 at 5:00 PM to discuss the 2021
Mowing Contract.  In attendance were the Committee Chairperson Kelly Rankin, Committee
Member Avia Graves, Committee Member Rob Bartlett, Maintenance Supervisor John Scherpenberg
and Mayor Brown.

The topic of discussion was whether to renew the contract with the current grass service, Grass Cor
or put the contract out for bid.

Per the contract, the Village shall have the option of extending this contract for three 1 additional
years, (through 2022).  The extension term provided that the increase for the extension year shall not
be more than two percent (2%) over the previous term. The 2021 contracted amount will be
$47,858.76.

Mr. Scherpenberg has stated that he has been satisfied with the service provided by Grass Cor.

The Committee recommends exercising the option to renew the contract with Grass Cor for the 2021
year.

Respectfully submitted,

_______________________________________
Kelly Rankin
Chairman

_______________________________________
Avia Graves
Member

_______________________________________
Rob Bartlett
Member


